Crown Automotive Sales Co., Inc.

NV247 Progressive Coupling Installation Tips
Replaces P/N: 5012329AA

e  We recommend that you use the original Mopar transfer case fluid (P/N: 5016796AA) with this

Progressive Coupling. Failure to do so may cause premature failure of the Progressive Coupling.

e Included are 2 Viton O-rings. We recommend the O-rings that are pre-installed in Progressive

Coupling be removed and replaced with the Viton O-rings.

e  We also recommend that the Progressive Coupling be completely submerged in the Mopar fluid for
at least 24 hours. This should be done after the Viton O-rings are changed. This helps avoid

chattering upon initial test drives and prolongs the life of the Progressive Coupling.

While every attempt is made to ensure that the information contained in these instructions is correct, no liability can be accepted by the authors for loss,
damage, or injury caused by any errors in, or omissions from the information given. All service should be performed by qualified mechanics. Crown
Automotive Sales Co .,Inc. cannot be held responsible for any mechanical work performed. Standard and accepted safety precautions should be used in
every procedure.



